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Sales Tax Received for July 
 

New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels has announced an overall increase of $39,241 (or 1.5%) in 

sales taxes received in September (for the month of July) compared to the same month last year.   

 "Fiscal year-to-date receipts are up $1,439,462 (or 6.5%) over the same ten month period last year" said 

Martie Simpson, Director of Finance.  “We are encouraged to see the increases for the year."  
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